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Discontinuation of FluStopSM program 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) has made a decision to discontinue the FluStop 
program effective December 31, 2013. With the abundance of convenient health care options, subscribers 
have access to numerous alternatives when looking to get a flu vaccine. This change does not affect your 
participation status with Blue Cross.  

Participating providers may continue to work directly with employer groups to administer vaccines to 
employees in the workplace setting.   

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

             
 


